
 

CCTV PUBLIC NOTICE 

Updated: August 2025 

 

This notice is to keep the community informed about the operation and purpose of the property CCTV camera 
system. 
 

The area is marked with signs displaying “Crime Prevention Camera Area.” 

 

The purpose of the cameras is to: 
 

- improve security and deter criminal activity in public places and the hotels premises. 

- to facilitate staff and public safety 

- comply to health and safety requirements 

- ensure only valid persons have access to investigate crime, a health and safety situation and/or staff 
incidents. 

The cameras are monitored at the Porters Boutique Hotel premises at 4 Te Aute Road, Havelock North. As per 
the hotels policy, the General Manager and persons authorised by the General Manager will have access to the 
CCTV cameras and software or the recordings that are made. 
 

If you have any questions about the Hotel’s CCTV cameras, please contact the General Manager on 
generalmanager@portershotel.co.nz or call on (06) 877 1234. 
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